
Dear Brethren, 
We wish you the blessings of the miracle that 
the birthday of our Lord Jesus Christ brings 
and a prosperous new year in 2020. We are 
privileged to continuously share our love, joy. and kindness in these last days of 2019. The Almighty God through your 
continuous prayers enabled us to go through numerous activities in our ministries successfully. On 11/29/19 Omega School 
academic year ended.  And on that very day the entire school received their progressive report cards. Next Academic year, 
2020 officially begins on February 3rd. Immediately when the New Year begins, many children will be excited to join new 

classes and we will be eager to receive our final examinations results from 
Uganda National Examination Board (UNEB).  Excellent performance ignites 
a lot of happiness and it is our custom to organize a thanks giving ceremony.  
We are thankful for all your cooperation, devotion and generosity. May the 
Almighty God reward you in abundance. 

December 22nd, 2019, we witnessed another beautiful day, celebrating the 
birth of Jesus Christ. Annually this particular day gathers all Omega School 
Children to have Pre- Christmas cerebration. The day was wonderful. We 
had activities like powerful praising and worshiping and a feast. 

We thank our Lord for you for making the under privileged children who 
otherwise could be sorrowfully going through this Christmas season with 
painful memories of their beloved ones who passed away Or, others who 
could not afford to bring happiness, encouragement to their families due to 
poor circumstances. Your love bridges this gap. Our Celebration is marked 
by the children as a time of joy. Children expect Inspiring speakers, vibrant 
praise and worship, indoor games, a feast, and Christmas gifts for each 
child. We are able to reach this far because of all your generous love. 
Children testify how this day wipes away their tears and give them joy and 
great hope. We therefore seek your continuous love for these youngsters. 

January 
2020 

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by January 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

I believe and trust that you can now all see how your love in kind is shared and 
transforming lives.  Allow me end here to wish that you had an excellent Christmas 
and Happy New Year 2020.          

God bless you from Uganda, Omega School and Fred Tumwebaze 

Administration:  Thanks to all of our sponsors for their generous response to 
the Christmas Party fund and faithful giving throughout the year.  We reached 
our goal and then some.  Next month the newsletter will be attached to your 
Year-End Report.  This will be the tax statement for you to use as charitable 
giving.  We would like to thank Upper Room Community Church in Auburn, 
California for continuing to to be our sponsoring church and overseer.  This 
ministry has had such a blessed year.  We have had many kind interactions 
with our sponsors and Upper Room and we feel incredibly loved by God.

Thank you for making the Omega School Christmas Party 
a great blessing to all the children and their families.  
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